
 
August 2023 
 
MANDATES:  The 2024 mandates are included in this bulletin.  Please pay your mandates 
sooner than later.  There were several Units who did not pay their mandates 30 days before 
Department Convention; therefore, they lost their voting rights at Convention.  Any questions 
regarding Mandates, contact the Department Office. 
 
DEPARTMENT FALL CONFERENCE:  The link to reserve a room will be coming out soon.  Watch 
Ring Your Bell, the Department website and the Legion website.  Book early as the rooms sell 
out fast. 
 
SPECIAL PROJECT:  President Rose’s Special Project this year is Girls State.  Any questions 
contact Shannon Mead, Special Project Chairman. 
 
2024 DIRECTORY:  The directory will be distrusted with the September bulletin. 
 
POPPY:  Believe it or not, it’s time to order poppies again.  Poppy order form is in the packet 
and can be found on the Department website.  The deadline is September 30. 
 
MEMBERSHIP:  “AZ-Diterod, Sledding to Our Goals 23-24””.  Membership is everyone’s job.  
Thank you to EVERYONE who renewed, recruited or rejoined members.  2024 membership 
renewals, rejoins and new members can be sent to Department.  Don’t hold on to membership, 
please send in weekly.  One transmittal per envelope. 
 
RENEW MEMBERSHIP BY PHONE:  Call National Headquarters at 317-569-4570 with your 
member ID and debit or credit card ready.  
 
DIRECTORY UPDATES:  None 
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ALAMIS ACCESS:  Your Unit is not required to have FULL UNIT ACCESS. 
 
If your unit wants full access to ALAMIS, the ALAMIS access form must be completed and sent 
to Department along with your payment.  The form can be found on the Department website. 
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